

<u>Welcome Home Ministries – Africa</u> December

December 2019

To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms



Having fun helping with one of the little ones.



The silhouette of starvation in the village.



Daily storytime with teacher Christine.



Simple things bring a lot of fun for the children.

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family,

This year is drawing so quickly to a close. It has been a wonderful year of many victories with some heartache as well. The children in the home have been fairly healthy and have been improving academically and also with their behavior. It is wonderful to watch them heal and mature and see their little personality's blossom.

The ministry into the villages rescuing the at-risk children is going very well. We have been able to get some charitable organizations to help with some of the expense for the surgeries. The 4 month old baby with a bad heart defect is in India to have open heart surgery sponsored by a Welcome Home Donor and another charitable organization. The colostomy boy had his surgery to create a rectum and is due to have another surgery to connect the bowel and get rid of the colostomy. The small baby having the 2 weekly club foot treatments is now finished. The starving boy on the left has been receiving the assistance he needs along with many other children - lots of follow up.

Our hearts and ministry to the suffering children are much bigger than our finances. We appeal to all who can help us with a generous end of year donation. If you can sign up with your bank to be a monthly partner that will help us throughout the year have a steady income we will be thankful.

We at Welcome Home wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Wonderful Blessed New Year.

Thank you to all our prayer and financial partners, you are really appreciated and greatly needed.

Blessings from Mandy, and Your Welcome Home Family.

Remember https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579



Joanita all grown - back to say thank you!!



Daytime in the Preemie department.



Still a happy ride, even with no wheels.

EMALL OR SICK 13 Benjamin, Ella, Emmanuel, Esther, Irene, Immaculate, John, Joshua T, Lukas, Mercy, Noreen, Precious, Timothy.

Bables 14 Brandon, Brighton, Dison, Francis, Ivan, Joseph, Judith, Lori, Lydia K, Rebecca, Robinson, Samuel, Timothy, Trevor

Christopher, Claire, Edward, Elizabeth, Emmanuel M. Eric, Hannah, James M, Jane, Jemima, Jeremy, John S, Jonathan, Joseph, Joshua A, Joshua K, Joshua M, Joy, Kenneth, Lydia, Michael, Moses K., Moses O, Naume, Noah, Patience, Paul, Peter, Peace, Samuel, Sarah, Sharon, Wickrif.

New, MOVED (Underlined) [Twins not Shown] 3 children just gone to forever families

Welcome Home Ministries - Africa, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA, 92822 Director Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050 email: LMSydo@gmail.com
Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda. Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com (or .nl) Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org)
FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts